HORSMONDEN SOCIAL CLUB COMMITTEE

Minutes of Meeting 5" October,2021

Present: Lindsey Chave (Chair), Nick Belton, Richard Edmed, John Ridley, Jan Botten, Pat Kellas,
Lawrence Arscott, Dave Watson, Ann Coyne, Paul Fleury.

Apologies: lan Read, Chris Reed, Bridget Walsh, Sidney Cornish, Nick Miller, Alison Scott.
September Minutes agreed.

CHAIRPERSON'’S REPORT

EVENTS: 2022

RUGBY 6 NATIONS, on the big screen on 5", 13™, 26" February and 12, 19" March. No other
bookings to be made on these dates.

BURSN'’S NIGHT, Saturday 22™ January, Piper booked, Starks Band, Anthony Hacker providing food.
Numbers restricted to 70, Members to be offered tickets.

ST PATRICK’S NIGHT 19" March, Abby’s Ceilidh Band, food, Guinness £2 per pint.

ST GEORGE’S NIGHT 23" April, The Mocking Jays, food.

OCTOBER Tribute Band, Ricky Fontayne.

EVENTS: 2021

TRAINING EVENING Saturday 9" October. Paul has had a problem with this month’s rota, so
hopefully, once experienced, the new bartenders will help to fill future gaps.

KARAOKE NIGHT Saturday 16" October.

BACK IN TIME band Saturday 23" October.

Club closed on Saturday 20" November.

MENS BREAKFAST to commence on Saturday, 27" November, Neil Rigby and Tim Coyne to organise.
Ukulele Band to be requested to move to 20" or rehearse later at 11am.

RACE NIGHT Saturday 27" November (Raffle)

CHRISTMAS LUNCH, Friday 10" December. Over 70s offered to Members in Newsletter, numbers
restricted. Lindsey to run a coffee morning to raise funds and the Club will donate a £100.
CHRISTMAS DRAW Saturday, 18th December.

NEW YEARS EVE, Karaoke, Disco, Games, Food.

TREASURER’S REPORT £79197.35 in the bank. Plumber to be paid £1631.43 (all agreed that the
work carried out in the men’s urinals has been well done).

Ann to have telephone meeting with Santander to arrange second account, transferring £70,000.
SECRETARY’S REPORT There has been problems with Societies using the projector, it was agreed
that a new one should be purchased by Dave Watson.

A>0>B Snooker team not playing in the league this year because of lack of space in Snooker Room,
this will be sorted. Table to be mended and serviced. No children sign to be put on door. Tuesday
evening men commencing again.

The Committee were very sorry to hear of the passing of Rosemary Bateup and send their
condolence to Les.

NEXT MEETING Tuesday 2" November, 202!

New Members Jane Bassett, Elizabeth Bowen, Craig Carter, Julie Carter, Tony Skinner, Stephen
Taylor.



